
Provider Update

Provider Relations Department: 1-888-895-4998

This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

			   September 2019

Provider Outreach and Education Summit 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 

 

PRUP63-ProvSumCancel (9/19)

  
  

Due to unforeseen circumstances, JHHC’s Provider Relations department has canceled the Provider Education Summit   
that was to be held October 2, 2019 at our corporate headquarters in Hanover, MD. 

We anticipate rescheduling the Provider Education Summit in 2020. We’ll provide updates as they develop. Stay tuned for 
more information.




